
 

 

 

TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF NISHOP 
 

Dear Partners, 

Due to an unexpected connection issue on December 23, 2024, the company’s NIShop 

system is temporarily unavailable. Our technical team is working diligently to resolve the 

problem and will notify you promptly once the system is restored. 

In the meantime, we kindly ask you to refrain from using the shopping cart system. We 

sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and greatly appreciate your 

understanding. 

Thank you for your patience and support. 
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